
The Dean’s Message

There’s never a dull moment at The Business School. Despite the  
semester ending in early May, our students and faculty were still hard at  
work competing in conferences, attending events and hosting workshops  
and meetings. Also, a big thank you to our returning alumni for taking the  
time to share their experiences and insights with our students. 

Be sure to share your successes in the Dean’s Newsletter. For submissions, visit 
business.humber.ca/content-submission and choose “The Dean’s Newsletter”.

*This is an interactive pdf
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International Development 
Graduate Joins the Canadian 
Tamils’ Chamber

Congratulations to Vathanan Jegatheesan, 
who has recently joined the Canadian 
Tamils’ Chamber of Commerce (CTCC) as 
the Executive Director. 

Read more >

Humber Alumni Offer Career Tips and Advice to HRM Graduating Class

On April 15th, the Humber Human Resources Society, a student-run and elected committee that 
arranges campus events, organized an alumni panel discussion titled, Life After Humber, for the 
Human Resources Management graduating class. 

Read more >
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Humber Degree Students Compete Successfully at the International Career 
Development Conference

From April 19-22nd, Sergiy Fomin, a Bachelor of Commerce - International Business degree 
student and co-president of the Humber Lakeshore DECA-U chapter, led six fellow students 
and DECA-U members at the International Career Development Conference (ICDC) in Anaheim, 
California. There, the team competed in several competitions and were awarded three medals 
for their efforts. 

Read more >
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FCBB Awards The Business School

On Wednesday, May 10th, the Federation 
of Canadian-Brazilian Businesses (FCBB) 
held a networking event and awarded the 
Business School with the 2017 FCBB Award 
of Excellence for incubating, supporting and 
sponsoring the organization. 

Read more >

Business Student Wins Bronze at 
Skills Ontario Competition

On May 2nd, 2017 Divya M., a Business 
Management student, and Shawn M., 
a Business Administration student, 
represented the Humber Business School 
at the Skills Ontario Competition held at 
the Toronto Congress Centre. 

Read more >

Business School Alumni Give Career 
Advice to Business Administration 
Students

To end this past semester, the Business School 
held their inaugural Business Administration 
Alumni Project Give Back event for the current 
Business Administration class. 

Read more >

Humber Students Score in Overtime 
for Camp Oochigeas Victory

This year, students from 11 selling classes in 
8 separate Business Programs participated 
in the Marlies Ticket Sales Program raising a 
record $30,938 for Camp Oochigeas, a camp 
for children with cancer. 

Read more >
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Fashion Arts and Business Program Hosts Workshops for High School Students 

On Thursday, June 1st, the Humber Fashion Arts and Business Diploma program hosted 
workshops for the Youth Enrichment Program students from Holy Cross and St. Mary’s high 
school. The group of students completed various hands-on workshop activities in the Humber 
Fashion Boutique, Photography Studio, and Fashion Resource Room at the North Campus. 

Read more >

Humber Hosts The Apparel Affinity Group’s Annual College-Wide Meeting 

Humber College hosted The Apparel Affinity Group’s annual college-wide meeting on May 24-26 in Toronto. This year’s guests came from across the 
country and had the opportunity to visit the Fashion District at the North Campus, enjoy a dinner in the Humber Room and took a private tour of 
the Canada Goose factory, Saks Fifth Avenue and Yorkdale Mall.

Read more >

Business School Faculty Attend the 
FGI Toronto Mentor Dinner 

Fashion Group International’s (FGI) Toronto 
Chapter held its annual Mentor Dinner at 
the Hôtel Le Germain this past week.  
The event brings together some of Canada’s 
top fashion professionals for an evening full 
of inspiration.

Read more >
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